
Cougar Alumni Band Annual Meeting 

The annual meeting for the Cougar Alumni Band was held on Saturday, September 21st 2013 at 3:30pm 

at Kimbrough Hall room B-42, the President being in the chair and the Secretary being present. 

In attendance from the Cougar Alumni Band Board at the meeting were David Wyatt, Jenni Malarz, 

Linda Woodall, Judy Logen and Michael Chapin. 

 Old Business 

o Opening boat season May 2013, Gilligan’s Island arrangement 

o Wedding in Tacoma/Scholarship donation Aug 2013 

 Operations and scholarship financial report 

o Operations budget: $2,924.85 

o Scholarship budget: Principal $51,328.56 

o Expenses: $200 website, $300 Gilligan’s Is. Arrangement 

 New Business 

o Apple Cup @ Harmon Brewery 

o Don retirement/search committee questions 

o 2013 Hardwood Classic cancelled, returning in 2014 

o Social events committee 

o Should we offer a lifetime alumni band membership 

 Randall Spicer Scholarship update and recipient recognition 

 2013-2014 Event Planning 

o Apple Cup, Boat parade 

o Social events  

 Election of 2013-2014 Officers 

o David Wyatt – President 

o Linda Woodall – Vice-president 

o Jenni Malarz – Secretary 

o Fred Blanchard – Treasurer 

o Lorie Dankers – Publicity Director 

o Judy Logen – Music Librarian 

o Michael Chapin – Music Director 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30pm. The next Cougar Alumni Band will be at Homecoming 2014 at 

Kimborough Hall, Pullman, WA. All alumni band members are invited to attend. All organization 

information is available at www.cougaralumniband.org   

David Wyatt,  

President 

http://www.cougaralumniband.org/

